
8th July

Another great week in Nursery and we have been busy
with our activities.
We have been enjoying taking our activities and learning outdoors
building ships and planks with large blocks and making up stories in
our new pirate shack.

Mrs Johnston helped us create a different experience in our water
tray by making blue gelli goo! We enjoyed using our hands to explore
the texture of the goo and described what it felt like. We were
amazed as it turned back into water when Mrs Johnston sprinkled
powder into the tray.

The children have been practising for sports day and are really
looking forward to taking part next week. We look forward to seeing
Parents and Grandparents at the the event. Here is a reminder of
times- AM- 11.15 start and PM- 2.15pm start.

The older children have continued to play in their new classrooms
and really enjoy telling staff all about their visit when they return.

Have a great weekend

The Nursery Team.
___________________________________________________
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